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MAY   THEMES 

 

 

 

3  Rewards 

10     Mother’s Day 

17     Cares for All 

24     Memorial Weekend 

31     Humility 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

  3    Lessons from Jericho 

10    Lessons from AI part 1 

17    Lessons from AI part 2 

24    Lessons from Gibeonites 

31    Lessons from 5 South Kings   

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

  3  God Multiplies 

10  All In 

17  All Fed 

24  Knowing Roles 

31  Trust 

Sunday Evening 

  3  Rejected by Men 

10 No Evening Service 

17 Complete Sight 

24 No Evening Service 

31 Serve 

 

Remember to pray for  

School Administration  

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 
 

 

  Last month we highlighted the 

changes that God had been making, 

that allowed us to have numerous 

resources for people to use in their 

own “home ministries” during the 

“lock down.”   We will be keeping 

those changes in place as we continue 

to see what our government(s) 

require. 

    We are thankful for the response of 

our people.  This has enabled us to 

“stay in touch” and keep people 

aware of prayer needs, as they arise.  

The online streaming of services and 

posting of sermon videos has been 

extremely productive as we have seen 

a steady growth of people that are 

blessed.  We went from our average 

worship attendance before the 

quarantine to over 30 people reached 

the first week.  Easter Sunday, we 

were requested to “livestream” our 

service on the Owosso Church of 

Christ site (their minister was 

indisposed) and we saw over 200 

people respond.  The week following, 

we “livestreamed” our service on our 

facebook page and we reached more 

than 120!   

    Our website continues to see a 

surge in usage as well.  Our puppet 

shows on youtube are reaching more 

than a dozen children a week. 

     We have also been called upon by 

local leaders to help our community 

address the challenges being created 

by the covid19 crisis.  “ZOOM” 

meetings also included meeting with 

ministers from around Michigan to 

share ideas on how 

we can minister effectively during 

these times. 

    Who would have thought that this 

crisis would result in our impact 

growing exponentially?  Those being 

touched go far beyond our 

community to individuals in different 

states, even different countries. 

    God has also been faithfully 

providing the resources we’ve needed 

so that we can continue to keep bills 

paid and carry on all of 

this work. 

 
 

Food 
Distributions 

 

Saturday:  May 9th 
9 - Noon 

Sts. Charles & Helena Catholic 
    Significan increase in 
participants due to the COVID19; 
led to us running out of food and 
having to schedule an additional 
distribution in April.   Our first 
distribution in May will consist of a 
SEMI-TRUCK load of food (nearly 
double what we “normally” 
receive).  We are also scheduling 
an additional distribution in May. 

Saturday:   May 30 
9 am – Noon 

Site:  (being negotiated) 
 
 
 
   The threat of covid19; was deemed 
to be a crisis that requires more than 
just a day of prayer.  We responded 
by putting together a daily program of 
prayer that was implemented in April.  
You can find daily “PRAYER UPDATES” 
on our Facebook page. 
    If we are allowed to meet, you will 
find meeting information for May 7th 
on our Facebook Page and website! 


